
Budget Vote on Hold 
 

 

The District is awaiting word from Harrisburg on potential assistance for the budget.  As a result, 

the board has not placed a budget vote on the agenda for Tuesday's meeting.  Once the Board 

hears of any possible assistance, an email will be sent to our school messenger list and 

information will be posted on the website and on our Facebook page.  If the Board receives word 

today or tomorrow, the agenda will be revised to include the vote and information will be sent to 

the public informing of any new development and the impending impact on the budget.  If the 

Board does not have information today or tomorrow, the budget vote will be held on Thursday at 

7 p.m. in the CASH auditorium. 
 

 

 

 


